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Tara Miller

From: Seymour Community Services <noreply@myrecdepartment.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 3:18 PM
To: Tara Miller
Subject: ** BULK ** EXTERNAL IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR REC CAMP

 
20 Pine Street, Seymour, CT. 06483 • (203) 888-0406 • http://seymourct.myrec.com/ 

Welcome to 2024 Rec Camp we are excited for a fun-filled summer with your Children! 
 
Your welcome letter, calendar and car tags were mailed out yesterday. Please be on the 
lookout for them. The Calendar and Letter are also available on line using this link  Calendar & 
Welcome Letter. Also, listed under the Links/Forms Section are the waivers that must be 
completed for Urban Air, Sky Zone, & Roller Magic.   
 
Important: Due to construction on Bungay Road, expect significant delays. Drop off, 
which begins at 8:30 am and pick up which begins at 2:00 pm could take longer than 
normal. In past years drop-off and pick during the the first week could take up to 45 
minutes without construction delays. We appreciate your patience.  
 
Other Important Reminders:   
 
1.  WATER, WATER, and more WATER!   Please send a lot of water. We are limited to one 
fountain in the school and the lines are very long for the kids. 
2. Sunscreen - Please apply prior to arriving at camp. We will remind the children to reapply but 
ask that you put the first application on your child prior to arriving at camp in the morning.  
3. Please provide a lunch and snacks Monday - Thursday (Friday Pizza will be served to all 
children, if your child does not want pizza please pack a lunch). 
4. Ice cream (Friday's ice cream truck will require kids to bring money ) 
5. NO CAMP ON July 4th & 5th  
 
We look forward to great summer with your children!  
 
Seymour Recreation  
 
 
Sent to: tmiller@seymourct.org 
To Opt out of our email list please click here to unsubscribe 

 


